
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

On this occasion of the Holy Month of Ramadhan, 
I am most pleased to extend my 
Heartiest Ramadhan Mubarak 

to the New Zealand Muslim community. 
 
 
 

May Allah Subhanahu Wa Ta'ala 
   accept our fastings and bless us all. 

   May He also keep us united and on the right path. 
 

 
Dr Anwarul Ghani,  
President of FIANZ 


